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MHCA Committee Report

To Be Submitted to Executive Director 10 -14 days prior to the board meeting

Committee:  Medicare & CMS/NGS Liaison Workgroup
Board Liaison:  Katie Troumbly
Meeting Date:  January 26, 2021
Highlight Discussion Topics (1-3 sentences)

· Infusion benefit: Providers are still learning more about the infusion benefit changes as a result of the 2021 accreditation changes. There is still some confusion as to when HH agencies are required to bill for the nursing service versus the infusion provider. Some agencies are having to go back to complete the billing after the service was provided and patient was no longer a client which is concerning with the No-Pay Rap.  This will be an ongoing agenda item until there is more clarification. 
· No Pay RAP: Discussed the 1/1/21 No Pay RAP changes. Agencies are working through the new change – there was no a lot of feedback offered. 
· Hospitals without Borders: There are a couple of hospital-based agencies developing Hospitals without Borders programs. Briefly discussed requirements i.e. a required number of visits per day is required. Some programs will partner with community paramedics.  All billing is hospital-based. Will discuss in more detail next meeting. 
· ADRs: There has been increased ADR activity throughout Minnesota. At this point, there are no results to shared – agencies are starting to submit their documentation for review. This will be an ongoing agenda item. 
Recommendation for Board Consideration:

Brief Background: 

Recommendation per committee vote:

Mission: MHCA represents and supports Minnesota home care providers committed to high quality home care services.

Vision: MHCA will shape the home care landscape to improve and sustain quality care services.
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